
DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL, CDA, CUTTACK 

 

Dear Parents 

Greetings of the day. 

With regard to the notice No.40-3/2020-DM-I (A) dated 30.09.2020 of the  

Govt. of India, the Govt. of Odisha may allow to open  the schools w.e.f. 

02.11.2020. In this  context  we are  planning  to  open  the  school  for class  IX  

to  XII  w.e.f. 02.11.2020 as per the SOPs of Covid-19, if the Govt. permits for 

the purpose. In this regard you are requested to give your suggestion / opinion  

for the  opening of  the school in the following link latest by 29.10.2020.  

 

https://forms.gle/g1rEhLuHEiu9rKGK7 

 

With warm wishes. 
Principal 
 

 

https://forms.gle/g1rEhLuHEiu9rKGK7

